
Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information
and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all
comments will become part of the public record.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE
DENISON AVENUE EXTENSION (FROM PARK STREET TO MILL STREET)

MUNICIPAL CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT

The Study
The City of Brampton is carrying
out a Schedule ‘B’ Municipal
Class Environmental Assessment
(Class EA) for the extension
of Denison Avenue from Park
Street to Mill Street (see map).
The proposed road extension
was identified in the City of
Brampton Transportation Master
Plan Update, 2015. The study
will evaluate traffic and connectivity needs, alternative road designs, active
transportation considerations and the impact of such improvements on the
social, cultural and natural environments.

The Process
The Study is being carried out in accordance with the planning and design
process for Schedule ‘B’ projects as outlined in the Municipal Class
Environmental Assessment (October 2000, as amended in 2007, 2011 and
2015), which is approved under the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act.

Public and stakeholder consultation is a key element of the Class EA process.
A Public Information Centre (PIC) has been arranged for:

Date: Thursday, September 19 th, 2019 (Drop-in-Centre Format)
Time: 6:30PM – 8:00PM
Place: Chris Gibson Recreational Centre, Youth Room

125 McLaughlin Road North, Brampton ON L6X 1A1

The purpose of the PIC is to review the need and justification for the road extension,
alternative solutions and designs and to present a preliminary preferred design for
public input. Anyone with interest in the Study is invited to attend and participate.

Comments Invited

If you cannot attend and would like to provide comments, please forward your
comments by October 11th, 2019 to either of the contacts listed below. Following
the PIC, the study findings will be reviewed in light of comments received and the
preliminary preferred design for Denison Avenue Extension will be confirmed.

To learn more, visit the project website at www.brampton.ca/EnvironmentalAssessments.
If you have any questions or comments regarding the Study please contact either
of the following project team members:

Marko Paranosic, P.Eng, PE
Senior Project Manager
Associated Engineering (Ont.) Ltd.
Suite 302- 508 Riverbend Drive
Kitchener, ON N2K 3S2
Tel: 226-215-3147
Email: paranosicm@ae.ca

Soheil Nejatian, P.Eng.
Project Engineer, Infrastructure Planning
Public Works & Engineering,
1975 Williams Parkway, Brampton, ON L6S 6E5
Call: 311
Fax: 905-874-2505
TTY: 905-874-2130
Email: Soheil.Nejatian@brampton.ca

Public Notice


